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The New Family Cookbook
Recipes from all ten seasons of the TV show
Cook's country are captured into one colorful
volume to teach you foolproof methods for
making great American meals.

Vegetables Illustrated
Collects seventy-five holiday recipes from
Cook's Illustrated, including such offerings
as herbed roast turkey, mushroom lasagna,
creamy corn pudding, and classic pecan pie.

Soups
Presents nearly one thousand recipes--from
appetizers and salads to entrees and
desserts--developed by America's Test Kitchen
chefs, along with tips for choosing
equipment, preparing food, or saving money in
the kitchen.

The Complete America's Test Kitchen TV
Show Cookbook 2001-2021
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recipes and personal narratives. You'll learn
secrets and shortcuts, get up-dated classics
and adventurous dishes, and discover at least
one recipe that will leave you breathless and
your guests speechless. So get a copy, get
into your kitchen, and start cooking!

100 Recipes
The only vegetables book you'll ever need
reveals hundreds of ways to cook nearly every
vegetable under the sun. We're all looking
for interesting, achievable ways to enjoy
vegetables more often. This must-have
addition to your cookbook shelf has more than
700 kitchen-tested recipes that hit that
mark. Sure, you'll learn nearly 40 ways to
cook potatoes and 30 ways with broccoli,
America's favorite veggies. But you'll also
learn how to make a salad with roasted
radishes and their peppery leaves; how to
char avocados in a skillet to use in Crispy
Skillet Turkey Burgers; and how to turn
sunchokes into a chowder and kale into a
Super Slaw for Salmon Tacos. Every chapter,
from Artichokes to Zucchini, includes
shopping, storage, seasonality, and prep
pointers and techniques, including hundreds
of step-by-step photographs and
illustrations, gorgeous watercolor
illustrations, and full-color recipe
photography. The inspirational, modern
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vegetables'
versatility in
everything from sides to mains: You'll
discover how to make the perfect grilled
corn--and also how to transform it into a
deliciously creamy pasta sauce with ricotta
and basil. Onions are grilled, caramelized,
glazed, and pickled--and also cooked into the
Middle Eastern pilaf Mujaddara. Cauliflower
is grilled as steaks, fried Buffalo-style,
and pot-roasted whole with a robust tomato
sauce. Sweet potatoes are mashed and baked
more than a dozen ways, plus turned into a
salad, a soup, tacos, and a gratin. All along
the way we share loads of invaluable kitchen
tips and insights from our test cooks, making
it easy--and irresistibly tempting--to eat
more veggies every day.

The Complete America's Test Kitchen TV
Show Cookbook 2001-2016
"Multicookers like the Instant Pot are hugely
popular, and manufacturers are coming out
with new models every year. Yet most recipes
are unreliable or are designed to work in
only one brand of multicooker--and most
often, they use only the pressure cooker
setting. America's Test Kitchen set out to
make better use of these appealing, set-itand-forget-it appliances. We've put our
rigorous testing process to work developing
recipes that conform to your schedule: Make a
recipe "fast" using the pressure cooker
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the slow cook setting if you have the right
model (as we show, not every slow cooking
function heats properly). We've put every
recipe through its paces to make sure it
would work across a wide variety of
appliances. These crowd-pleasing recipes are
perfectly suited to cooking at the touch of a
button, from soups and stews like Spicy
Moroccan-Style Chicken and Lentil Soup and
Hearty Beef Stew with Bacon and Mushrooms, to
weeknight-friendly dishes like Lemon Chicken
with Potatoes and Spinach and Spaghetti
Squash with Fresh Tomato Sauce, to companyworthy meals like Sirloin Beef Roast with Red
Wine-Peppercorn Sauce and French-Style Pork
Loin with Port and Cherries. You'll also find
flavorful and creative side dishes, like
Maple and Sage-Glazed Acorn Squash and
Parmesan Risotto, as well as some unexpected
recipes to really up your game, like
limoncello and duck confit. No matter what
you decide to make and what setting you
choose, you're guaranteed to get foolproof
results every time"--

The Best of America's Test Kitchen 2021
The best of the best--including recipes,
tastings, and testings--from the current
year, all compiled into one must-have
collection from America's most trusted test
kitchen.
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Presents advice on cooking techniques,
equipment, food preparation, and selection of
ingredients, along with recipes for
appetizers, soups, meats, fish, vegetables,
sauces, breads, and desserts.

Cooking at Home with Bridget and Julia
Presents forty seasonal menus and holiday
menus along with cooking tips, last-minute
recipes, and information on equipment.

Bread Illustrated
This companion book to the New York Times
best-selling The Science of Good Cooking
discusses the science behind 50 ingredients,
including pork shoulder, apples and dark
chocolate, and performs an original
experiment to show how the science works.
--Publisher's description.

Spiced
"This best-selling ringbound cookbook
delivers more than 1,200 foolproof recipes
for classic American family fare in a clear,
accessible style"--P. [4] of cover.

The Chicken Bible
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"The recipes, equipment ratings, food
tastings, and science experiments from the
hit public television show."

Family Cookbook
Poultry enthusiasts unite! ATK has you
covered from the basic to the spectacular
with 500 recipes that deliver low-key
dinners, game-day favorites, simple
sandwiches, special-occasion showstoppers,
and beyond. You can call chicken a lot of
things. Blank canvas, weeknight go-to, lean
protein, we've heard it all. But boring?
That's where we draw the line. Sure, it might
have started to feel a bit redundant. But
that's not the chicken's fault. ATK is here
with the inspiration you need. It's time
those chicken pieces in your freezer got the
respect they deserve. Chicken is the goanywhere, eat-with-anything, highlytransformable crowd favorite that always hits
the spot. Find exactly what you're looking
for (and more!) with a wide breadth of themed
chapters, including Easy Chicken Dinners,
Classic Braises, Breaded and Fried, Pasta and
Noodles, Pot Pies and Casseroles, and
appliance-specific recipes. There's even a
dedicated chapter of recipes for cooking for
two. And with an introduction detailing how
to prep any chicken part, from pounding
breasts and preparing cutlets, to whole bird
skills like butterflying or breaking down a
Page 7/27

Download Ebook The Americas Test Kitchen
Cooking School Cookbook Everything You Need
To
Know To
Become
Great Cook
chicken,
you'll
be aA poultry
pro in no time.
Cozy up to succulent roast chickens with
sauces made from pan drippings, sink your
teeth into the crispiest, crunchiest fried
chicken you've ever had, try your hand at
sous vide for unbelievably moist chicken, or
fire up the grill for anything from kebabs to
beer can chicken. Feel like wingin' it? Us
too. Our favorite is our game-changing KoreanStyle Fried Chicken Wings, double-fried so
they stay extra-crispy under their blanket of
spicy, salty, slightly-sweet sauce. With over
500 recipes, you could eat chicken every
night and never tire of it. (And yes, that's
a challenge.)

The America's Test Kitchen Cookbook
The Year's Best Recipes, Equipment Reviews,
and Tastings This must-have collection of the
best of the best is culled from the more than
1,000 recipes that appeared in print in our
magazines and books and on our television
shows in the past year. Here you'll find
Mushroom Bisque, Semolina Gnocchi, Huevos
Rancheros, Grilled Fish Tacos, and Thick-Cut
Porterhouse Steaks. Our best tastings and
testings of the year are here, too. How much
do you really need to spend on a carbon-steel
chef's knife? Which presliced prosciutto
provides the best balance of convenience and
flavor? And what should you look for when
buying food storage bags? For the answers to
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The Best of America's Test Kitchen
2016: The Year's Best Recipes,
Equipment Reviews, and Tastings
This exploration of East and Southeast Asian
cuisines illustrates classical and
streamlined cooking techniques and 150
recipes showcase the vibrant diversity of
food from the region, all with the confidencebuilding guidance of America's Test Kitchen.
We use our rigorous testing experience on the
ingredients and dishes of East and Southeast
Asia, with a mix of simple weeknight suppers
and more ambitious projects. Stir-fry
Taiwanese Three Cup Chicken, fry up Shrimp
Tempura with ethereally light exteriors, or
make Kimchi Pancakes with ease. Master noodle
and rice dishes, from Thai drunken noodles to
Indonesian fried rice. Or toss together a
sweet-spicy-salty Thai Green Papaya Salad. If
you can't find green papaya, we offer an easyto-find alternative, jícama. Can't purchase
Shaoxing wine or kecap manis for a recipe?
Use dry sherry for the wine, and soy sauce
with sugar stirred in for the kecap. All our
recipes work with traditional ingredients and
the substitutions we suggest. Have time to
make more complex comfort foods? Try Japanese
pork ramen with an intense slow-cooked broth
and meltingly tender pork belly. Or superbly
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satisfying
ribs,
flavored with
red dates and chestnuts. Make American
Chinese classics like kung pao chicken, lo
mein, and the perfected egg roll. Or enjoy
comfort foods like congee, Cambodian somlar
kari (a red curry soup with chicken and
vegetables), and Japanese meat and potato
stew--all sure to become favorites. A visual
Learn How feature walks step by step through
techniques like shaping dumplings, making
pho, and stir-frying with either a flatbottomed wok or a non-stick skillet. In
addition, step photos throughout illustrate
processes like flipping a kimchi pancake or
slicing steak for negimaki, and an extensive
introduction gives essential information on
ingredients and easy swaps.

Cook's Science
With one simple, mostly hands-off technique,
you'll unlock deep flavors in meat, poultry,
seafood, and even vegetables in this
authoritative guide of 200 foolproof, unique
recipes. Braises are far from just stews! The
treasured technique of cooking food slowly
and gently in liquid is a pillar of cuisines
around the world, and How to Braise
Everything is a modern master class. You'll
learn that a pot roast cooks much in the same
way as a warm-spiced Moroccan lamb tagine,
savory Spanish stewed chickpeas, or even a
pot full of hearty bacon-enhanced collard
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is simple:
Combine your main ingredient with a flavorful
liquid, cook (usually) at a low temperature,
and you're left with superbly tender meat or
vegetables and a flavorful sauce or broth,
both parts benefitting from an exchange of
flavors. But this simplicity doesn't mean
there's not a right and a wrong way to
braise. When should you sear your meat before
its bath? Should you presoak your beans?
What's better for braising: the oven or the
stove? You'll discover tricks to coax out as
much flavor as possible from braised subjects
in streamlined recipes. We cover comforting
favorites like Old-Fashioned Pot Roast and
classics like Chicken Cacciatore while also
bringing the technique up to date, exploring
international dishes with vibrant flavors
like Mexican Chicken with Pumpkin Seed Sauce
and Hake in Saffron Broth with Chorizo and
Potatoes. Verdant vegetable sides like
Braised Spring Vegetables with Tarragon and
hearty bean dishes like Curried Lentils with
Golden Raisins complete the meal.

Toaster Oven Perfection
This collection is packed with 20 easy-tomake recipes that rely on little more than
chicken and pantry staples. You’ll learn how
a few flavor-packed ingredients can transform
humble chicken into the star of the dinner
table. Take our spice-cabinet chicken
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shopping—just raid your spice cabinet for
three delicious takes on roast whole chicken.
Or how about Southern-Style Stewed Chicken
and Rice, a comforting one-pot meal that
features rice plumped with flavored stock and
tossed with tender pieces of shredded
chicken? Chicken Mole Poblano surprisingly
depends on pantry essentials such as dried
chiles, nuts, a handful of common dried herbs
and spices, and a bit of chocolate for its
deeply complex flavor.

The Best of America's Test Kitchen 2018
In this comprehensive cookbook, America's
Test Kitchen breaks down the often
intimidating art and science of bread baking,
making it easy for anyone to create
foolproof, bakery-quality breads at home.
Many home cooks find bread baking rewarding
but intimidating. In Bread Illustrated,
America's Test Kitchen shows bakers of all
levels how to make foolproof breads, rolls,
flatbreads, and more at home. Each master
recipe is presented as a hands-on and
reassuring tutorial illustrated with six to
16 full-color step-by-step photos. Organized
by level of difficulty to make bread baking
less daunting, the book progresses from the
simplest recipes for the novice baker to
artisan-style loaves, breads that use
starters, and more complex project recipes.
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of breads from basics and classics like Easy
Sandwich Bread and Fluffy Dinner Rolls to
interesting breads from around the world
including Lahmacun, Panettone, and Fig and
Fennel Bread.

The Complete Plant-Based Cookbook
"The cast-iron skillet, that sturdy,
versatile, traditional kitchen workhorse, is
being rediscovered by today's savvy home
cooks. It is an essential multitasker that
85% of us own but far fewer of us reach for
daily, mostly because we have one or two
recipes we use it for and that's it. Enter
the experts at America's Test Kitchen, who
have perfected the classic dishes everyone
knows and loves (steak, perfect fried eggs,
cornbread) but have also developed 120
surprising, and inspiring recipes (skillet
apple pie, pizza, cinnamon swirl bread) that
will move your cast iron to the front of the
cabinet."

How to Braise Everything
Plant-based cooking is more diverse than
ever--and so are people's reasons for wanting
to eat this way. Our modern approach to
eating well without meat lets you choose
whether you want to eat entirely vegan or
mostly vegan (with options to add dairy and
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Cooking gives you everything you need to
reimagine your plate and cook delicious,
vegetable-centric meals. ATK's plant-based
eating strategy is easy, satisfying, and
budget-friendly. And it's global--cuisines
around the world are chock-full of boldly
flavored, naturally vegan dishes. Taking our
inspiration from them, our recipes showcase
vegetables, fruits, beans and grains, and
vegan (and vegetarian) protein
sources--including plant-based beef. The 400
recipes are vegan but flexible, so the
Rancheros with Avocado are equally flavorful
made with tofu or eggs, the Farro Salad with
Cucumber, Yogurt, and Mint is delicious
whether made with plant-based or dairy
yogurt, and the Cranberry-Apple Crisp is
irresistible whether you use coconut oil or
butter. There's also room at this table for
both vegan and vegetarian renditions of
classics, so Almost Hands-Free Fennel Risotto
(made creamy with miso instead of cheese) can
share space with a version that is enriched
with Parmesan. The Complete Book of PlantBased Cooking is also filled with ingeniousyet-practical kitchen-tested tips and
techniques. Learn how to rethink how you use
vegetables (blend cauliflower or corn into a
silky sauce for pasta, use beets to transform
a burger from the "vegan option" into the
best option); how to boost flavor using
pantry items like spice blends, dried
mushrooms, and miso; and more. A thorough
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of modern plant-based eating, addressing
shopping and storage strategies, the plethora
of plant-based meat and dairy options on the
market, and nutritional needs and how to meet
them.

Holiday Entertaining
"This book isn't meant to be a sequential
cooking course, so dip into it wherever and
however you like. Try one of the simple
essentials that will make your everyday life
easier and more enjoyable, like simmering a
great tomato sauce or making a pan sauce for
cutlets. Or invite some friends over to share
in the success of a kitchen project you've
always wanted to tackle, like achieving
genuine Texas-style barbecue in a regular
kettle grill or baking a New York deli-style
cheesecake. We hope you think of 100
Techniques as your guidebook to a lifetime of
cooking success."--

The America's Test Kitchen Twentieth
Anniversary TV Show Cookbook
The #1 New York Times Best Seller! IACP Award
Winner Want to bake the most-awesome-ever
cupcakes? Or surprise your family with
breakfast tacos on Sunday morning? Looking
for a quick snack after school? Or maybe
something special for a sleepover? It's all
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than you think. For the first time ever,
America's Test Kitchen is bringing their
scientific know-how, rigorous testing, and
hands-on learning to KIDS in the kitchen!
Using kid-tested and approved recipes,
America's Test Kitchen has created THE
cookbook every kid chef needs on their shelf.
Whether you're cooking for yourself, your
friends, or your family, The Complete
Cookbook for Young Chefs has delicious
recipes that will wow! Recipes were
thoroughly tested by more than 750 kids to
get them just right for cooks of all skill
levels—including recipes for breakfast,
snacks and beverages, dinners, desserts, and
more. Step-by-step photos of tips and
techniques will help young chefs feel like
pros in their own kitchen Testimonials (and
even some product reviews!) from kid test
cooks who worked alongside America's Test
Kitchen will encourage young chefs that they
truly are learning the best recipes from the
best cooks. By empowering young chefs to make
their own choices in the kitchen, America's
Test Kitchen is building a new generation of
confident cooks, engaged eaters, and curious
experimenters.

The America's Test Kitchen Family
Baking Book
Features recipes made on the television show,
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Everything Chocolate
Hosting a party is overwhelming enough; let
the experts at Cook's Illustrated reduce some
of the strain with this perfectly curated
selection of "only the best": the 75 best
appetizer recipes ever to come out of the
test kitchen. An innovative organization
makes it simple to put together a wellbalanced spread that hits all the high
points, from something dippable to snacks to
munch by the handful to elegant two-bite
treats. Chapters mix cocktail party classics
and modern finger foods and satisfy a variety
of menus, abilities, and styles. Invite
Cook's Illustrated to your next soiree to
guarantee the all-time best party for you and
your guests.

The America's Test Kitchen Cooking
School Cookbook
"Full text supplied; please see attached"--

The America's Test Kitchen Family
Cookbook
All-new edition of our best-selling family
cookbook with 1,100 new recipes! A
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collection of foolproof recipes, cooking
techniques, and product ratings from
America’s Test Kitchen. The America’s Test
Kitchen Family Cookbook, published in 2005,
has sold more than 800,000 copies. We’ve
completely updated and redesigned this
edition, adding more than 1,100 new recipes
to 200 best-loved classics from the original
book. The 21 chapters include fresh modern
takes on must-have recipes for everything
from appetizers and soups to desserts of all
kinds. If you want family-friendly recipes
for casseroles, burgers, pizza, stovetop mac
and cheese, vegetables and breakfast foods,
look no further. Looking for new ways to cook
chicken breasts, salmon, and pasta? You’ll
find them here. More than 1,100 full-color
step photographs and 300 recipe photos offer
guidance and inspiration; each recipe gives
the total time to make it to help you plan,
and an illustrated equipment and buying guide
features our shopping recommendations. Even
if you have the first edition, you’ll want
this one, too

Multicooker Perfection
Presents over seven hundred recipes,
organized into such categories as rustic
breads, fancy cookies, and fruit desserts,
along with step-by-step instructions for some
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The America's Test Kitchen Family
Cookbook
"Every recipe from the hit TV show with
product ratings and a look behind the
scenes"--Jacket.

East & Southeast Asian Cooking
Includes regional classics, staple side
dishes, international recipes, weightfriendly recipes, as well as dishes made for
entertaining. Offers an inside scoop on
recipes the editors have voted the standouts
of the year, compiled from the hundreds of
recipes that appeared in print in our
magazines and books and on our television
shows.

Appetizers
"Every recipe from the hit TV show along with
product ratings"--Jacket.

The Best of America's Test Kitchen 2009
"After 20 years in the test kitchen, we've
discovered the best methods for approaching
essential cooking techniques and a wide range
of recipes. We also know what questions home
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face. In this landmark project, we share
everything we've learned, from simple knife
skills and cookery fundamentals, such as
whipping egg whites, to perfecting recipes
like pepper-curated filet's mignon and layer
cakes"--Amazon.com.

100 Techniques
Presents advice on cooking techniques,
equipment, food preparation, and selection of
ingredients, along with recipes for
appetizers, soups, meats, fish, vegetables,
sauces, breads, and desserts.

The Complete America's Test Kitchen TV
Show Cookbook
Presents a collection of recipes for the home
cook, providing tips, techniques, and advice
for preparing each recipe, and including
suggestions for eggs, soup, meats, pork,
vegetables, pizza, cookies, seafood, and
more.

Chicken 20 Ways
This volume includes every recipe from the
2003 season. Capturing the spirit of such
popular episodes as "American Casseroles,"
"Weekend Brunch," and "Cookie Jar Favorites,"
it also includes all of the cookware ratings,
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The America's Test Kitchen Menu
Cookbook
A provocative, handpicked collection of
relevant (and surprising) essential recipes
for today's cook. We have countless recipes
at our disposal today but what are the real
keepers, the ones that don't just feed us
when we're hungry or impress our friends on
Saturday night, but inspire us to get into
the kitchen? At the forefront of American
cooking for more than 20 years, the editors
at America's Test Kitchen have answered this
question in an essential collection of
recipes that you won't find anywhere else:
100 Recipes Everyone Should Know How to Make.
Organized into three recipe
sections--Absolute Essentials, Surprising
Essentials, and Global Essentials--each
recipe is preceded by a thought-provoking
essay that positions the dish. For example,
Treating Pasta Like Rice Simplifies
Everything; A Covered Pot Is a Surprisingly
Good Place to Roast a Chicken; and Re-imagine
Pie in a Skillet to Simplify the Process.
You'll find useful workday recipes like a
killer tomato sauce that's almost as easy as
opening a jar of the store-bought stuff;
genius techniques for producing amazing
flavor--try poaching chicken breasts over a
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brine
(trust us, it's
that good); and familiar favorites
reinvigorated--the best beef stew comes from
Spain (and it's even easier to make than the
stateside stew you've been eating for years).
Gorgeous photography (shot right in the test
kitchen) accompanies every recipe, revealing
the finished dish as well as highlights of
its preparation. Likely to stir debate among
anyone interested in food and cooking, 100
Recipes Everyone Should Know How to Make
provides a snapshot of how we cook today and
will galvanize even the most jaded cook to
get into the kitchen.

Cook it in Cast Iron
"Aaperfectasouparecipeaisaoneayouamakeaforeve
r--itaisacomforting,anourishing, theaveryaess
enceaofaflavor.aInathisahandsome,afocusedacoo
kbook,atheaexpertsaata Cooks Illustratedaboil
atheaworldaofasoupsadownatoatheaveryabestacho
ices,aeachaone aakitchen-testedakeeperayieldi
ngaflavorsathataexceedaevenawhatagrandmaacook
ed up.aHereaareatheaidealabroths,atheaheartie
starusticasoups,amostaelegantapurees,aand the
abestaexamplesafromaaroundatheaworld.aAllTime Best Soupsaturns soup-makingaintoaanaeve
rydayapleasureawitharecipesaguaranteedatoabec
ome cherishedafavorites."

Here in America's Test Kitchen
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You probably have a cabinet full of spices,
but do you know how to make the most of them?
The staff at America's Test Kitchen open up
the world of possibility hidden in your own
pantry. Each chapter shares a way to use
spices to amp up the flavor of your cooking,
along with foolproof recipes that put these
simple techniques to work. They also share
recipes for spice rubs you can make yourself.
-- adapted from pages [2] and [4] of cover.

Cooking at Home with America's Test
Kitchen
A giftable and gorgeous book featuring the
very best recipes from the America's Test
Kitchen TV show in celebration of its 20th
anniversary and its renowned celebrity cast.
More than 500 recipes from the show's
500-plus episodes are included here along
with all the recipes from the 20th season--a
stunning array of must-have recipes aimed at
how readers want to cook today.oday.

Air Fryer Perfection
Get the best possible results from your air
fryer and discover the best ways to use it
(not just frying!) with 75 fast, convenient,
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crisp fried food without actual deep frying.
Was it too good to be believed? And what can
you cook in them besides French fries? In
truth, air fryers cook food by blasting it
with circulated hot air. The method is fast,
convenient, and can be surprisingly good--if
you have right recipe. We cooked more than 70
pounds of potatoes to create the perfect air
fryer French fry, with an evenly crisp
exterior and creamy center. But what really
drew us to this appliance was the variety of
what you can make in it, effortlessly and
without having to enlist numerous pots and
pans. In addition to crispy fried chicken and
fries, you'll turn out evenly cooked steaks,
such as Chipotle-Coffee Rubbed Steaks with
Snap Pea Salad (the spice rub gives them a
bold crust), Sweet and Smoky Pork Tenderloin
with Roasted Butternut Squash (the pork cooks
directly on top of the squash to save time),
and Tandoori Chicken Thighs. Many of the
recipes yield both a main and a side for a
complete meal. Most recipes take only 45
minutes or even less time, and all come with
complete nutrition information. Frozen foods
cook up crisp in the air fryer, but the
results are so much better when you start
with homemade. So we offer freeze-it-yourself
Chicken Nuggets, Beef Hand Pies, and more
that go straight from freezer to air fryer
and cook to perfection. And we share plenty
of kid-friendly meals and snacks, from Better
Than Boxed Fish Sticks to Zucchini Fries.
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